ARBOR DAY

A report from Parks and Waterways staff outlined various activities for Arbor Day and sought a
decision on how allocated funding was to be spent.

The Board resolved:

1. That its allocation of $1,500 be spent on the current Arbor Day Schools Programme for this
year.
2. That next year its Parks, Environment and Leisure Committee be asked to investigate the

planting of edible fruiting and nut trees.



